West End Village Short Mat Bowls Club hold their meetings at the Tringham Hall, Benner Lane, Monday evenings from 19.15p.m. - 22.15p.m  when the members hold roll-ups amongst themselves. The main season is from September -- April, when league and friendly matches are played. We also carry on throw May to August for members who do not wish to play outside at Green Bowls.  Same time as above, on a Monday, we have a Summer League, home and away.  If anybody would like to come and try this sport, we can provide some bowls, all they require is a pair of flat shoes. If you require further information Mrs.Mary Patterson, 01276 857901, will help you
